
Legal Ref: 00051434 (please quote in all correspondence) 
 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984: SECTION 14 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PART OF THE C447 THE STREET, GREAT 
BRICETT 

 
Suffolk County Council intends to make an order closing the C447 The Street, Great 
Bricett from the junction with Mill Lane to outside the Old Vicarage to facilitate BT 
Openreach network cabling. Other coordinated works may also take place during this 
period.  
 
Access will be open for pedestrians and cyclists. 
  
The diversion route will be Roman Road, Lower Farm Road, Ringshall Road and vice 
versa. 

It is intended that the closure will operate from 14/08/2017 - 18/08/2017 but if 
necessary the order may remain in force for 18 months (or longer if extended by the 
Minister). 

Enquiries should be made to Emma Voysey of Telec Networks Limited. Tel: (01473) 
830622. Email: emmavoysey@telecnetworks.co.uk 

Date: 03/08/2017 

 
       
TIMOTHY EARL, Head of Legal Services, Suffolk County Council, Constantine 
House, 5 Constantine Road, Ipswich, IP1 2DH 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


